
WAYNE COUNTY HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION 
 
 
Saturday, May 3, 2014 at Wayne County Community College District 
Western Campus located at 9555 Haggerty Road Belleville 
 
Saturday, June 28, 2014 at Henry Ford Community College located at 
5101 Evergreen Road Dearborn 
 
Saturday, August 16, 2014 at Westland Shopping Center located at 
Warren Road and Nankin Blvd. Westland 
 
Fall Collection to be announced 
 
The HHW collections run from 8:00 am to 2:00 pm and are open to 
Wayne County residents only.  The collections are designed to accept 
unwanted household chemicals for proper disposal.  Items that will be 
accepted include household paints, stains, floor care items, furniture 
polish, bathroom cleaner, lawn and garden chemicals, antifreeze, 
fluorescent and compact fluorescent light bulbs, old computers and 
TV’s pharmaceutical waste (non-controlled substances only) and 
medical sharps in puncture proof containers.  All waste must be from 
residential sources. 
 
For more information please contact Wayne County’s Resource 
Recovery Coordinator at 734-326-3936 


